

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





26th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week.

Breaking News!!!

Last weekend, our very own Lennon Silcock in Year 6, was nominated by the Argus newspaper for the Young Community Star Award. Lennon has achieved local fame for his amazing charitable efforts, having raised over £3,500 for Cancer Research UK in recent years. And at a star studded awards ceremony at the Brighton Dome last weekend...he won!!! Lennon, we are incredibly proud to hear of your remarkable accomplishment; it is wonderful to hear of children at our school achieving magnificent things.

Dates for next week:

Thursday 1st February: Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am)

And beyond...

Tuesday 6th February: School Disco (Key Stage One 3.30-4.40pm; Key Stage Two 4.45-

6.15pm)

Thursday 8th February: E-Safety Day (including parent workshops - further details below)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

E-Safety Day

We are holding an E-Safety Day on Thursday 8th February, which will include workshops for the children delivered by e-safety expert, Andrew Gunn. Andrew will also be delivering workshops for parents on the day and I encourage all of you to attend if possible – he is very good! A letter with more information went out last week; please ask the School Office for a copy if you have not yet seen it.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher